The West Cork Choral Singers Choir was formed 25 years ago in Skibbereen, to sing Christmas Carols in Abbeystrewry Church. Since then, the choir has performed all over West Cork as well in Cork City and in Navan Co. Meath. The choir has also travelled to Denmark, Sweden, Wales, and the Czech Republic, where it was received with very enthusiastic audiences.
In 2017 our director Diana Llewellyn and the choir were invited to participate in a performance of The Music of Sir Karl Jenkins in the DCINY Concert Series in New York City. This performance will take place in Isaac Stern Auditorium at Carnegie Hall on Monday, January 15, 2018 at 7.00pm – Martin Luther King Jr. Day - and will feature the World Premiere of a new large work by Sir Karl Jenkins. As a choir we will join with other choristers from around the world to form the Distinguished Concerts Singers International, a choir of distinction.  Sir Karl Jenkins will be present as composer-in-residence with DCINY’s Artistic Director and Principal Conductor Jonathan Griffith as conductor of the performance and clinician for the residency.  As singers, we will spend 5 days and 4 nights in New York City in preparation for our concert of which approximately 9-10 hours will be in rehearsals over the 5 day residency.  

Dr. Jonathan Griffith, Artistic Director and Principal Conductor for DCINY states:  “The West Cork Choral Singers received this invitation because of the quality and high level of musicianship demonstrated by the singers as well as the exceptional quality of their audition recording. It is quite an honour just to be invited to perform in New York.  These wonderful musicians not only represent a high quality of music and education, but they also become ambassadors for the entire community.  This is an event of extreme pride for everybody and deserving of the community’s recognition and support.”  
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